
As part of  

Aotearoa New Zealand Repair Festival 2025 
 

Sustainable Glenorchy Inc will be having a  
 

 R e p a i r   E v e n t 
 

When: Saturday 13 September 
            10am -1230pm 
Where: Glenorchy Hall 
 
Volunteers will carry out electrical, mechanical, clothing 
and toy, small household item, small furniture repairs 
and/or give advice as to how to repair your item. It will be 
free of charge, following Repair Cafe Aotearoa guidelines,  
Volunteer repairers are entitled to decline to repair items at their discretion. 

 
The right to repair is a growing movement across the world. It's about 
giving people the tools, skills and legal support to fix their own stuff, from 
toasters to tractors, instead of sending them to landfill. Together, we're 
challenging throwaway culture and making repair the norm.  
 
Our event is part of a national movement supporting the right to repair. It's 
about community, climate action, and caring for what we already have.  
 
Visit repairnetworkaotearoa.org.nz/ for more info.  
#repairfestival2025   #righttorepair     @RepairCafeNZ 
 
Koha/donation to help cover costs is appreciated but not required. 
 

 


